Earth Advocates

November 5, 2008

In attendance: Carrie Bruno, Meachell LaSalle, Mary Ray, Eric Walsh

Cardboard Update:  Meachell reports the cardboard container design was approved by the welding instructor.  Funds for materials need to be found.  Mary Ray and Meachell will look into different funding opportunities.  There is growing concern about wet, unpleasant cardboard.  Mary Ray will donate pallet(s) to get the cardboard off the ground and Carrie will donate a tarp to cover the cardboard.  Eric and Meachell took a load of cardboard to the recycling center a few weeks ago.  Carrie will send out an email to remind GBC about the cardboard program.
Aluminum Update:  The Earth Advocates are investigating ways to successfully implement an aluminum recycling program on campus.   Carrie spoke with Russ Hammons about having aluminum recycling containers in buildings around campus.  Russ fears sugary remnants in cans will attract ants and other pests into the buildings.  Mr. Hammons favors outdoor aluminum recycling containers.
The Earth Advocates will have an aluminum can drive and fundraiser in December.  The purpose of the event is fourfold:  1) funds for the cans will be used to purchase aluminum can recycling containers, 2) the event will kick-off the GBC aluminum recycling program, 3) the event will increase environmental awareness on campus and throughout the community, and 4) metals will be sent to a recycling center!  Meachell suggests the Adult Learning Center as location for the aluminum drive.  Carrie will get in touch with Bill Reinhard and Russ Hammons to discuss details and challenges.

Earth Day Events:  Several ideas for GBC Earth Day events in April include: 
· a mini recycling ally on campus to include an aluminum can drive, printer cartridges, and electronics
· tree planting

· help with Elko Clean-Up

· rewards/recognition for faculty, staff and student workers for conserving resources.
GO EARTH!

